
Dan Spitza, Achen- 
Gardner Construction Vice 
President, is speaking at 
the AZ Water Association’s 
87th Annual Conference. Catch his presentation, 
Responding to Growth Challenges in the East Valley, 
on Thursday, May 8, 2014 at 2:30 P.M.

AZ Water Association Conference

Register now for our annual memorial golf 
tournament/fundraiser. Visit our website to 
download a registration form.

Our City of Scottsdale CMAR Northsight Boulevard Extension Project was substantially completed 
and the roundabout opened January 12. This has been such an exciting project and we are happy 
to see the final result. Only a few minor details remain, like the art piece that will go in the center 
of the roundabout. 

The Northsight Blvd. Extension Project improved Northsight Blvd. from just east of Hayden Rd. to 
Frank Lloyd Wright Blvd and Hayden Rd. from just south of Northsight Blvd. to 500 LF north of 
Northsight Blvd. Formerly a private street between Hayden Rd. and Frank Lloyd Wright, Northsight 
Blvd. became a public roadway upon completion of the improvements.  The signalization of 
Northsight Blvd. and Frank Lloyd Wright Blvd. along with the improved accessibility of Northsight 
Blvd. provides an additional through route and helps ease traffic congestion at the intersection 
of Frank Lloyd Wright Blvd. and Hayden Rd. The improvements also reconstructed the formerly 
signalized intersection of Hayden Rd. and Northsight Blvd. to a multi-lane Roundabout to improve 
traffic flows and mitigate back-ups. 

Visit our website for more information about this project.

550 S. 79th Street
Chandler, AZ 85226

480.940.1300

2425 W. Wave Hill Court
Tucson, AZ 85705

520.887.3011

www.achen.com

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER | FEBRUARY 2014

25TH ANNIVERSARY FACT

Northsight Boulevard Substantial Completion

February 1995 marked the 
completion of Achen-Gardner’s 
Downtown Phoenix Streetscape 
Project. This Design-Bid-Build 
project for the City of Phoenix 
was constructed in preparation 
for the 1995 NBA All-Star Game 
on February 12th at America West 
Arena (now US  Airways Center).

Helping Special Needs
Kids Take Flight
Achen-Gardner Construction is very 
proud to again be a sponsor and 
volunteer at the Sky Kids’ Third 
Annual Fly Day Event for Special 
Needs Kids to be held at the 
Phoenix-Goodyear Airport on April 
12, 2014.  Visit our website for more 
information or visit the Sky Kids 
website to register as a volunteer.
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